
I support HB2004.  I work in the housing management industry and the current laws have led to 

widespread disruption and difficulty for thousands of families due to no fault of their 

own.  HB2004 is a good compromise to provide some potential protection for tenants, while still 

being fair to owners, allowing them to have reasonable control over their property.  Property 

ownership comes with both rights and responsibilities... we need to balance these out and 

HB2004 is a more balanced solution. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Dan Valliere 

8024 SE 32nd Ave. 

 


